
Proposed Guidelines  for Safe-Ride Program

1. This service shall be free of charge to all Cornell students; students must show
their IDs before being allowed to enter the vehicle and use Safe Ride. If a non-
Cornell student is accompanied by a Cornell student and needs to use  the Safe
Ride  service, they must show a picture ID and pay a nominal fee (to be
determined by the program Oversight Committee).

2. An Oversight Committee for the implementation of this program shall be
established consisting of representatives of the signatory student organizations
and the relevant administrators of the University (e.g. the Dean of Students ). This
Committee shall set the salary of the student volunteers, the fee to be paid by non-
Cornell students, what sort of training is necessary for the student volunteers, and
other responsibilities not inconsistent with the purpose of this Resolution.

3. The Oversight Committee may delegate to the signatory student organizations the
responsibility for the advertising of this program; the form of this advertising shall
be determined at that time


